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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1475 provides that persons solely providing blow-dry styling and/or hairbrading services 

shall not be required to obtain licensure under the provisions of the Cosmetology and Barbering 

Act. The measure also defines eyelash extension application and eyelash extension instructor as 

they relate to the Act. Such persons shall be required to obtain a license.  
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